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PharmD V year - Induction Program to begin VI year internship 

G. Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy organized a two-day induction training program for 
fifth-year Pharm. D students on July 13th and 14th, 2023, in preparation for their 
upcoming internship at AIG Hospital, Gachibowli. The comprehensive program 
encompassed a review of  pharmaco-therapy for commonly encountered diseases, with a 
specific focus on the selection of appropriate antibiotics for various conditions. These 
crucial subjects were expertly presented by the faculty of the Pharm. D department. 

Furthermore, the students received guidance on proper conduct and etiquette within a 
hospital. The program concluded with an assessment of their knowledge through a well-
structured questionnaire. It is noteworthy that all students performed well in the 
assessment,  which mark the effectiveness of the induction training program in equipping 
them for their forthcoming hospital internship. 

In essence, the two-day induction training program offered by the college played a pivotal 
role in preparing the Pharm. D students for a successful start to their internship at the 
hospital. 

 

 

    


